The University Senate of Michigan Technological University

PROPOSAL 6-97

RECOMMENDATION TO CHANGE RETIREMENT MEDICAL BENEFIT PLAN

The Senate of Michigan Technological University recommends that the Board of Control expunge the
"Plan" (Retirement Medical Benefit Plan for Certain Michigan Technological University Faculty,
Professional Staff and Non-Bargaining, Non-Exempt Employees) and use the "program" (Retiree Medical
Benefit Program for Michigan Tech Faculty, Professional Staff and Non-Bargaining/Non-Exempt
Employees), as approved by the Board at its July 17, 1992, meeting and reported in Tech Topics on July
24, 1992.

Adopted by Senate: February 19, 1997
Rejected by Administration: May 7, 1997



